MOLSON
¥ COORS'™=>

33 Cadingview Drive, Toronto,
Ontano, Canada M?W 5E4

Subject: Acknowledgement of work performed

Mr. Di Genova,

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge the work performed by your company as a specialized
contractor for the implementation of our new refrigeration system at our new Longueuil plant.

Your team worked efficiently and professionally to meet our requirements. The employees and
subcontractors assigned to the project were cooperative and adaptable throughout, considering the
exceptional situation imposed by the pandemic. What's more, they showed great attention to detail in
delivering a high-quality, safe and durable result.

While | have nothing but praise for your entire team, | would like to extend a special thanks to Francis
Pilot, Sean Nicholls, Danny Venne, Eric Lachaine and Ryan Smith, as well as to all the subcontractors
involved in our project.

In light of my experience on this project, | have no hesitation in referring CIMCO Refrigeration for the
execution of an industrial-grade installation that is aligned with a long-term vision. More specifically,
the standards of sustainability, respect for the environment and operational safety make the partnership
between Molson-Coors and CIMCO Refrigeration a success.

Please share my most sincere thanks with all of you and receive, Mr. Di Genova, my most courteous
greetings.

Jason Grzela
Director of Engineering and Execution, Supply Chain
Molson-Coors



